

PATRICIA GOODBRAND

Head Teacher

Speyside High School Mary Avenue, Aberlour AB38 9QU Tel 01340 871522

Email admin.speysidehigh@moray-edunet.gov.uk Website www.speysidehighschool.net



Our Ref: PG/EB

Date: 6 May 2020

Dear Parents

I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well.

I am writing to let you know that as of Monday 11 May, your daughter/son will be moving into their next year.

This will mean that S1 will now be S2 and S2 will now be S3.

Systems for receiving and engaging with classwork will continue.

Teachers will be in touch through Showmyhomework, Microsoft Teams or Google Classrooms to give further information.

I would also like to thank you all for your support as we continue to work together in these very difficult times.

Please be reminded that the Health and Wellbeing of your families is the most important, and so we all clearly understand that the amount of work that each young person manages is very different.

Kind regards

Mrs Goodbrand Head Teacher











